
June 18, 2023 

Dear NSD Families and Staff, 

The Nashua School District is writing to provide a reminder about the cyberattack experienced in late 
April. The investigation remains ongoing while, at the same time, significant work has been completed 
to restore impacted systems and ensure the security of the district’s environment moving forward. We 
continue to work with third-party subject matter specialists to define the scope of the attack.  

Although we are unaware of any actual or attempted misuse of any personal information because of the 
cyberattack, we recommend that individuals remain vigilant against incidents of identity theft and fraud 
by reviewing account statements and explanations of benefits and monitoring free credit reports for 
suspicious activity. If it is determined through our investigation that sensitive information stored on our 
systems was impacted, we will notify affected parties directly.  

We write to remind you that, under U.S. law, everyone over the age of 18 is entitled to one free credit 
report annually from each of the three major credit bureaus. To order a free credit report, visit 
www.annualcreditreport.com or call, toll-free, 1-877-322-8228. You may also contact the three major 
credit bureaus directly to request a free copy of their credit reports.  

Experian PO Box 9554 Allen, TX 75013 1-888-397-3742 www.experian.com/freeze/center.html 

TransUnion P.O. Box 160 Woodlyn, PA 19094 1-800-916-8800 www.transunion.com/credit-freeze 

Equifax PO Box 105788 Atlanta, GA 30348-5788 1-800-685-1111 www.equifax.com/personal/credit-
report-services 

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding as we respond to the cyberattack. Please 
direct inquiries to the Nashua School District at cybersecurity@nashua.edu. 

Sincerely, 

Mario Andrade, Superintendent of Schools 
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